November 7, 1986

Mr. Haigh Jamgochian 7441 Rockfalls Drive Richmond, VA 23225

Dear Mr. Jamgochian:

We have received your letter dated October 16, together with a sketch of the cross and examples of some of your work, for which we thank you.

We are pleased to learn that a new committee has been formed by the Richmond parish with a view to promoting a building fund for the memorial. We hope the community will meet the challenge and this project will come to fruition as a result of the enthusiastic efforts of dedicated parishioners and community members.

Please keep us apprised of future developments.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones with His love and wisdom, always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian Primate